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In attendance were:  

Jennifer Kanalos (DEGC/DBRA) 
Brian Vosburg (DEGC/DBRA) 
Cora Capler (DEGC/DBRA) 
Stephen Duczynski (Schostak) 
Richard Barr (Honigman) 
Katrina Chaves (City of Detroit) 
Maria Mastej (City of Detroit) 
Susan Mosey (Midtown Detroit, Inc.) 

 
Mr. Vosburg called the meeting to order at 5:30 PM. 
 
Mr. Barr and Mr. Duczynski provided details regarding the redevelopment plan for the project 
location and answered questions regarding parking, financing, and construction timeline.  
 
Paper copies of the Brownfield Plan were provided. 
 
Ms. Mosey spoke in support of the project.  
 
There were no comments received in opposition to the project. 
 
Citing no further public comments, Mr. Vosburg closed the public hearing at 5:56 PM. 


